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Bibliography Commission report 2016 
We have been planning two paper sessions at the congress in Rome and working on 
defining our terms of reference.  Rupert Ridgewell has been in discussion with Paul Banks 
about the future of the IAML Working Group on Access to Performance Ephemera in relation 
to the proposals of the Ad Hoc Committee on Organizational Structure (Level 2). 
 


